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Personally, I do not agree with the local government getting 

involved in setting minimum wage standards as the state and 

federal level of governance creates less negative externalities 

due to higher mobility costs. Yet, the council decided to get 

involved. This study will help prove or disprove these 

negative externalities. It should last at least 5 years with 

annual reports.  

 

 


